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Old Girls and parents living in the USA can make tax-efficient donations to the School via 

American Friends of Sherborne Inc. 

 
Giving via the American Friends of Sherborne, which is a registered 501c3 entity, means that 

any tax-paying US resident can donate in exactly the same way as to any other US charity and 

still receive the appropriate tax receipt. 

 
Donations (payable in American Dollars to ‘American Friends of Sherborne Inc’) 

Should be sent to: 

 
American Friends of Sherborne Inc. 

1350 Avenue of the Americas 

Floor 2, Suite 266 

New York 

NY 10019 

 
Because the organization gives grants to both Sherborne School and Sherborne Girls, your 

covering letter should specify which school and which specific project (if any) you would like to 

support. 

 
A US tax receipt will be issued on receipt of the gift and grants will be given by the Trustees of 

the American Friends of Sherborne at their annual meeting in the Fall. 

 
Please note that the following do NOT qualify for a 2024 US tax receipt: 

- gifts made after December 31, 2024 

- payments made from UK Bank Accounts in sterling; 

- any payment made directly to Sherborne School’, ‘Sherborne School Foundation’, 

‘Sherborne School for Girls’ OR ‘Sherborne Girls Foundation’ 
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DONATION FORM 

 
I hereby enclose a donation to support: 

 

 

Candlelight Bursaries 

Buildings & Facilities 

At the Trustees discretion 
 
 
 

 

 
 
Please return your donation and check to: 

 
American Friends of Sherborne Inc. 

1350 Avenue of the Americas 
Floor 2, Suite 266 

New York 
NY 10019 

 
 

 
Thank you for your support of the Friends, we will keep you informed regarding 

progress of our work. 
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